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Students at the Language Institute in F-1 status are eligible to work on the Georgia Tech campus for no more than 20 hours per 

week.  Work authorization is valid only during the sessions the student is enrolled full-time and remains in good academic and 

attendance standing.  On-campus work is not guaranteed, and students are responsible for finding a job with an approved on-

campus employer. Language Institute students in F-1 status are not eligible for off-campus work authorization.  

Each department on campus hires the students who work in its department. There is no central employment office where 

student jobs are advertised. Many Language Institute students have worked for Dining Services, the Library, the Bookstore, and 

at the Student Health Center.  To get more information about how to seek employment, speak with a student support 

coordinator in Room 106 in the O’Keefe Building 

   

 


